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Vic Swan 
As a morning air personality on WTNT, Vic Swan has one of 
the most readily recognized names among radio listeners in 
Tallahassee and is also well known as an artist. Vic credits 
long-time TCC art instructor Ruth Deshaies with nurturing 
and encouraging his talent. He has given back to TCC 
through the establishment of the Brian Swan Memorial 
Scholarship in memory of his son who was active in theatre 
while attending TCC. Vic remembers the closeness of TCC 
in its first year at Godby.  

“There was no campus in 1966 when I enrolled, but 
there was a friendship and a sense of purpose among the first students and faculty of 
TCC... and Dr. Fred Turner knew every student on a first name basis.” 

 
 

 


